Matt Haley
Sheriff

Date: 02/28/2024

From: Sheriff Matt Haley
To: Media Outlets

Subj: New Public Information Officer

This email is to inform everyone of upcoming changes to the Harrison
County Sheriff's Office regarding our media process. Deputy Hanna
Hendry will be taking on the role as Public Information Officer. While | will
still be interacting with the media, Deputy Hendry should be used as an
initial point of contact going forward. | am hoping that this will make things
easier for our media outlets, having 1 point of contact. This will take effect
beginning 02/29/2024. Deputy Hendry can be contacted by phone at
228-236-6213 or by email at hanna.hendry@harrisoncountysheriff.com. If
there are any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us as this is
a new process for us as well.

Thank you,

M SIS

Sheriff Matt Haley



